
December, 2017 A Monthly Publication from the  
Ida & Cecil Green Faculty Club 
 

UCSD Faculty Club Newsletter 

FACULTY CLUB HOLIDAY PARTY 

The Faculty Club Holiday Party will be held on Sunday, 
December 10 at 5 pm. We want to thank all of you for 
another year of membership here at the Faculty Club. 
This year the Holiday Party will cost $20 for the buffet. 
You may bring a guest at the $20 price and then any 
additional guest will be $39.95. Children under 12 
years of age will be $10. Children over 12 will be regu-
lar price.  
 
This year’s buffet will include a drink ticket for a glass 
of wine, beer, cocktail or a non-alcoholic beverage from 
our bar. There will be 6 food stations throughout the 
dining room for you to enjoy.  
 
There are too many items on the buffet to list them all 
in this newsletter, but the highlights include a pizza 
station with three artisan selections . We will have clas-
sic shrimp cocktail, crab cakes, mushroom artichoke 
fritters with lemon aioli. A selections of salads will 
compliment a robust carving station. A dessert station 
with truffles, eclairs and a selection of tartlets will be a 
tasty finish to our holiday feast.  
 

Please RSVP to 858-534-0876 or 

stop by the Front Desk to reserve 

your seats for this Holiday Tradition. 

The full menu will be posted on     

flyers around the club.  

Bring your appetite! 
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FACULTY CLUB WILL BE CLOSED  

12/23 TO 1/2 

The Faculty Club will be closed for the Holiday 

Break starting December 23, 2017, through 

January 2, 2018. We will reopen for normal   

operations on January 3, 2018.  

 

When we reopen in January be ready f0r a se-

ries of wine tastings in the Lounge, a really fun 

Dr. Seuss dinner on March 2, and numerous 

wine and beer events that we will have through-

out the year. 2018 will be a fantastic year and 

one to look forward to.  
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